Mr. Floyd’s class newsletter
For the week of 10/10 to 10/17

Hello families - We had another great week of school. Here’s what's coming
up in class this week.

READING: This week we’ll continue our look at nonfiction books. We’'ll be
reading nonfiction books and analyzing what surprised us about the
information we read in the book.

WRITING: We are continuing our work on personal narratives this week.
Students have been focusing on crafting interesting leads, adding
interesting sensory details, and focusing on small moments. We'll “publish”
our personal narratives next week!

MATH: This week we’ll continue our unit on multi-digit multiplication
strategies.

MIDWEST FOOD CONNECTION: This week will be our second of four
Midwest Food Connection lessons. We had a great lesson last week about
using locally grown vegetables to make our own salads.

e \We have gym every week on Tuesday
e Library every week on Thursday

As always if you have any questions or concerns please let me know. Email

always works best for timeliest communication. Have a great week!

Mr. Floyd
zachary.floyd@spps.org
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